
Is Pleased to Present 

Dr. Tammy Bottner 
When her son was born, Dr. Tammy Bottner, a      
Newburyport pediatrician, began experiencing flash-
backs of fleeing the Nazis. She never experienced these 
events herself; they happened to her grandmother in 
Europe during WWII.  In this memoir of her family's 
experiences during the Holocaust, Dr. Bottner not only 
delves into stories of hardship and resilience in the face 
of tragedy, but also explores how these tragedies affect 
later generations.  Can epigenetics, the science that   
examines how things that happen to us affect our      
genetic makeup, explain her memories? Did the trauma 
experienced by her ancestors literally alter her DNA? 
Join us for a riveting discussion on history and science. 

 

Thursday, April 12, 2018 ~ Yom HaShoah 
 

6:30pm Dinner ~ 7:30pm Program 
 

 

Congregation Beth Israel of the Merrimack Valley @Riverwalk 
360 Merrimack Street, Building 5, 3rd Floor, Lawrence, MA  01843-1740 

Phone: 978.474.0540 � office@BethIsraelMV.org � www.BethIsraelMV.org 

 

 

♦ RSVPs appreciated by Monday, 4/9,  
to Amy, 978.474.0540,                         
office@BethIsraelMV.org. 

 
♦ Walk-ins are welcome. 

♦ Donations gratefully accepted. 

♦ Book signing will follow the program. 

 


